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Hi,

There was a post on Somerville Reddit today about the actions taken by the city in reaction to the ICE
raids by the Government. (https://www.reddit.com/r/Somerville/comments/1ic5hxk/ice_raid_warning/)

Will the same be happening again in light of the fact that we have several people in danger here in our
city.

Thanks
Donal Waide
Ward 3



